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 PROFESSIONAL 

INSTITUTIONAL 

DEODORIZER/DISINFECTANT

LYSOL (R) BRAND SPRAY

PRESSURIZED

Eliminates odours

prevents mould and mildew

FRESH SCENT

450g

NO CFC'S

FLAMMABLE /EXPLOSIVE

WARNING

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 21725 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:
O-Phenylphenol............................0.100%
N-Alkyl (C18 92%, C16 8%)

, N-Ethyl Morpholinium Ethylsulfates........0.035%

Distributed by 
National Laboratories 

Division of L&F Canada Inc.
 Aurora, Ontario L4G 3M7

DEODORIZED AND DISINFECTS

Prevents Mould and Mildew

For surfaces such as, air ducts, bed springs, toilet areas,
urinals, linen, clean-up carts, bassinets, garbage cans, dressing
carts, athletic equipment, door knobs, light switches, diaper



pails.

TO DISINFECT:

1.   Hold upright 15 to 20 cm from surface.
2.   Spray 2-3 seconds until wet.

TO DEODORIZE:
1.   Spray into air 1-2 seconds, towards centre of room.

ANTI-GERM ACTION LASTS FOR DAYS

LYSOL SPRAY DIFFERS IN COMPOSITION FROM OTHER LYSOL BRAND
PRODUCTS.

PRECAUTIONS:  Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water
or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not use
in the presence of open flame or sparks.  Do not puncture or
incinerate container or store at temperatures over 50'C.  Avoid
contact with food.  If sprayed in eyes wash thoroughly with
water. Do not use on polished wood furniture, rayon fabrics or
acrylic plastics.  Keep out of children's reach.  Contains
denatured alcohol; ingestion may result in alcohol poisoning.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

CONTAINS NO FLUOROCARBON 11 OR 12 CLAIMED TO HARM THE OZONE LAYER

(R) Reg. Trade Mark

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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